
 
 

   
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings ! 

This is to bring to your kind notice that due to a technical fault in our system on 10 April 2025,                  

an automated message regarding “Leaving Cancellation Approval Status” was inadvertently sent 

from a ‘noreply’ email ID to several parents. 

We sincerely regret any confusion this may have caused. Please note that this message was triggered 

in error and does not pertain to your ward’s admission status in any way. 

We request you to kindly ignore the said communication. Our team has already responded 

individually to the emails received in this regard. We assure you that necessary steps have been taken 

to resolve the issue at the system level. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

Regards, 

 

 

Principal 

 


